
 

The Dean of Health Sciences 

along with the Faculty and Staff 

of the Associate of Science in 

Nursing Program  

invite you to attend the  

Pinning Ceremony  

in honor of the  

2017 Associate of Science in  

Nursing graduates 

 

 

Southeastern Technical College 

Vidalia Campus 

Toombs Auditorium 

Monday, December 11, 2017 

6:00 p.m.	


